
 3 June 2010 
 
To: Members of the Hong Kong Institute of CPAs 

All other interested parties 
 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IASB REQUEST FOR COMMENT ON FASB 
FINANCIAL INSTRUMENTS EXPOSURE DRAFT 

 

Responses to be received by 17 September 2010 
 
The Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants’ (Institute) Financial Reporting 
Standards Committee (FRSC) is seeking comments from constituents to the IASB 
Request for comment on the proposals from the US Financial Accounting Standards 
Board (FASB) for a new comprehensive standard on financial instruments. The IASB 
Request for comment can be downloaded from the Institute’s website at:  
http://www.hkicpa.org.hk/en/standards-and-regulations/standards/financial-
reporting/exposure-drafts/.  

 
Feedback will be helpful to the FASB when it re-deliberates its proposals and finalises any 
requirements. The IASB will use that feedback when it considers how to reconcile any 
differences between IFRS requirements and US GAAP. Because this project is part of the 
global convergence project, it is important for the FASB to receive feedback on the 
proposed model from the international community. 

 
--- Under the FASB's proposals, many financial assets and financial liabilities would be 

measured at fair value in the primary financial statements. This is different from the mixed 
measurement model that is used in IFRS 9 Financial Instruments for financial assets. A 
comparison of the FASB's and the IASB's proposed models for financial instruments is set 
out in the Appendix. 

 
In accordance with the Institute’s Convergence Due Process, comments are invited from 
any interested party.  

Comments should be supported by specific reasoning and should be submitted in written 
form. 
 
To allow your comments to be considered, they are requested to be received by the 
Institute on or before 17 September 2010.  

 
Comments may be sent by mail, fax or e-mail to: 

 
Steve Ong 
Director, Standard Setting Department 
Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants 
37th Floor, Wu Chung House 
213 Queen’s Road East 
Wanchai, Hong Kong 

 
Fax number (+852) 2865 6776 
E-mail: commentletters@hkicpa.org.hk 

 
Comments may be made available for public review unless otherwise requested by the 
contributor. 
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Links to FASB documents: 
 
The proposed FASB Accounting Standards Update Accounting for Financial Instruments 
and Revisions to the Accounting for Derivative Instruments and Hedging Activities  

http://www.fasb.org/cs/BlobServer?blobcol=urldata&blobtable=MungoBlobs&blobkey=id&
blobwhere=1175820761372&blobheader=application%2Fpdf  

http://www.fasb.org/cs/BlobServer?blobcol=urldata&blobtable=MungoBlobs&blobkey=id&blobwhere=1175820761372&blobheader=application%2Fpdf
http://www.fasb.org/cs/BlobServer?blobcol=urldata&blobtable=MungoBlobs&blobkey=id&blobwhere=1175820761372&blobheader=application%2Fpdf
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